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It seems that this is the year to punish rural Oregonians. Enough if the crap bills that 

put more restrictions on those of us who are lucky enough to live on the same 

properties that our grandparents and great grandparents lived and put their sweat 

and blood into. Dwellings eventually need replacment or upgrades. We work hard to 

keep defensible space around all parts of our property. Your one size fits all 

computer model is seriously flawed. A big fat flaming NO on SB 75. 


